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TRAVEL ADVISORY: I-95 northbound off-ramp at Lem Turner Road to 

temporarily close Thursday night   

Jacksonville, Fla. – The I-95 northbound off-ramp to Lem Turner Road (Exit 356B) will be 

closed Thursday night, June 18, from 6:30 p.m. to Friday at 6:30 a.m. to install a resurfacing 

project-related temporary concrete barrier wall, weather permitting. Traffic will detour north to 

Edgewood Avenue (Exit 357) and continue west on Edgewood Avenue towards Lem Turner 

Road.   

The work is part of the I-95 resurfacing and roadway improvement project from Moncrief Creek 

to Edgewood Avenue (State Road 111) that began in April. The $3.5 million project also 

includes pedestrian and traffic safety improvements at the Lem Turner Road (State Road 115) 

and Norwood Avenue (State Road 117) interchange. It is scheduled for completion in spring 

2021, weather and schedule permitting.  
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